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3 August 2023

Mr Geoff Summers

Chair

Remuneration Authority

PO Box 10084

Wellington

Tēnā koe Geoff

REMUNERATION DETERMINATION FOR 2023/24

Thank you for your letter to the Public Service Commissioner on 27 June 2023 outlining the

Authority’s determination of no changes to my remuneration and terms and conditions for the

2023/2024 year.

| understand that the Authority must apply mandatory criteria and take into accountvarious factors

when makingthese decisions. | want to thank you for the opportunity to express my request for no

increase to my remuneration in my submissionearlier this year and for taking this into consideration.

Nga mihi

Heath ggott (she/her)
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